
Great Northern Road - Terminals. July 18, 
1896. 

F. D. Underwood to James J. Hill. 

Understands that his company (Minneapolis, 
St. Paul & Sault Ste. Marie Railway) should, 
on short notice, be permitted to run freight 
for St. Paul and Minneapolis into the Great 
Northern Railway terminal yards at those 
pla.ces. 

General Correspondence. 


